
 

 

Welcome charter of “Le Chat Botté” 

in the current health context, linked to the Covid-19 outbreak 

 

Welcome to “Le Chat Botté” 

 

We are pleased to welcome your child this week. In the current health context, we are 

committed to offering you a quality welcome while respecting the health constraints 

essential for the safety of all. 

 

To make your holidays and our winter season excellent, thank you for: 

- Limiting entry into the structure to only one responsible adult per family 

- Wearing a protective mask (mandatory for everyone from age 6) 

- Washing your hands on arrival (children can go to their respective activity rooms or 

use the available washroom gloves) and on departure 

- Picking up all your child’s ski equipment every night (so we don’t have too many traffic 

of persons into the Chat Botté in the morning) 

- Respect the direction of traffic set up in the entrance room and limit as much as 

possible group of persons in front of the entrance door. 

 

Finally, it is obvious that your child should only be taking care from us if he is in perfect 

health. Please check the body temperature before going into the structure. No child 

with a fever greater than 38°C or symptoms suggestive of Covid 19 will be accepted. 

The child will be accepted 48h after the end of symptoms. 

 

Thank you all for your understanding and participation in complying with these health 

rules. In case of non-respect, the staff reserves the right to not accept your child. It 

is up to all of us, locals and holidaymakers, to take care of each other. 

 

 

         Le Maire, 

G. VILLIBORD,  

         


